joint committee and their chosen auditor, and cannot be accommodated under the terms of the
Commission’s audit contracts.

We hope you find this information helpful. If you have any comments or questions, please

contact us by email at auditor-appointments@audit-commission.gsi.gov.uk or by post at the
address below.

Yours sincerely

Jon Hayes
Associate Controller of Audit (Compliance)



